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Waterloo- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently attended North Seneca Ambulance
Community Open House Day to show his continued support for our local first
responders. Senator Nozzolio had the opportunity to thank many of the area’s local
emergency personnel for their dedicated service to their Departments and to their
community.

Pictured left to right are: Jay Pelton; Senator Mike Nozzolio; William Storrs; Zach Puls;
and Derek Carlson.


